
GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT 

GOVERNING BOARD 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Monday, October 4, 2021 at 1:30 p.m. 

Golder Ranch Fire District 
Office Building Tour 
1600 E. Hanley Blvd.  
Oro Valley, AZ 85737 

 

 
Members of the Golder Ranch Fire District Governing Board may be attending a tour of the office 
building at the above location and time.  A majority of the Board may be in attendance for the 
tour.  Although, no district business is planned to be discussed, Board Members may have one 
on one conversations and district business may be discussed in general.  No action will be taken 
and a report will be made at the next regularly scheduled Golder Ranch Fire District Board 
Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted By: Maggie Hernandez 
Date: October 1, 2021 
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